
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF HEART’S DELIGHT-ISLINGTON 

CHRISTMAS MESSAGE 2021 

This has been an exciting couple months as your newly elected Mayor and Town Council! 

Thank you for putting your trust in us for the next four years. We have been meeting with Provincial 

leaders, other Town Councils, and organizations to start working towards keeping The Town of Heart’s 

Delight-Islington a great Municipality and keep doing the right thing for our Town and its residents.  

These past two years with the current Covid-19 pandemic there has been changes and 

challenges we all had to overcome. As we prepare to say goodbye to 2021 and begin to welcome 2022 

let us go forward with the spirt of Hope and optimism that 2022 will bring brighter days to come. We 

are hoping we will be able to spend more time engaged with our community with lighter restrictions in 

place, but for the time being we must support each other through the Covid-19 pandemic and adhere to 

the current restrictions that our Provincial and federal Governments has put in place to protect us all.  

As we all know our volunteers are the backbone of our community. We want to take this time to 

thank all our volunteers for their tireless work in our community. 

We thank the previous Councils for all their hard work and accomplishments in building our 

town to where it is today. Our belief is to never forget the past.  

We would like to ask everyone to please follow our town website at townofhdi.ca and ask you 

to follow our new town Facebook page at Town of Heart’s Delight-Islington for the most up to date 

information about our town.  

Together as your Mayor, Councillors & Staff we want to wish each and every 

one of you the most joyous Christmas season with a healthy and happy prosperous 

New Year.  

           Mayor Harnum 


